Chief, Engineering Mvision 27 July 1962

Cief, Supply Branch S

-

(__ Tower inspection work at Port Clarence {—a

le At 1420 this date Mr, VANCE, Dresser Ideco's project enginser for the
tower at Port Clarence, telephoned from another project in Ordgon. He
had received a telegram from Raber-Nief concerning the inspection eof the
tower and wanted to coordimate the tims.

2+ He had been under the impressiom that SPERRY would 'ave coordinated
the inspection. SPERRY had been informed that Dresser=Ideco would have a
man heading to Alaska on Saturday, 20 July 1962. This man would be
avallable for the inspection. Mr. VANCE wanted to scheduls the time on
Thursday and Friday, 1 - 2 Mugust 1962. I informed him that because the

He requested and I agreed to telephone him collect at the above address
as soon as ve learned.

Se This is a contract administered by the Commandant. However, the coordination
of the time would appear to be in part the respensibility of this District.

JOHN G. MARTINEZ



